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 March 15, 2011 

Regarding the Pacific Coast of Tohoku Earthquake 

 

We offer its sympathies to those affected by the devastating earthquake of March 11 that 

struck the Pacific Coast of the Tohoku region. 

We sincerely hope that the afflicted areas can realize a quick recovery. 

 

< Regarding the Impact on Our Operations > 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the many messages of concern we have 

received from across Japan and around the world in the days following the Pacific Coast of 

Tohoku Earthquake. 

 

Immediately after the earthquake struck, we established an emergency headquarters at our 

head office in Yokohama (led by CEO Mr. Kubota), which has confirmed that Chiyoda Group 

employees and its facilities including field offices are all safe and unharmed. 

 

We are in operation despite the planned “rolling” power outages in Tokyo and its vicinity and 

doing our best to minimize the influence from the disaster. We would like to ask for your 

continued support and understanding in the meantime. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Chiyoda Corporation 

IR & Public Relations Office 

URL: http://www.chiyoda-corp.com/en 


